
Have questions?  Email Kate Menzies at kmenzies@sfu.ca 
 

 

Notice of Community Meeting: 

Planning for the Future: Healthy Clams in Metlakatla Territory 
 
Thursday, March 21st: Community Meeting 
Saturday, March 23rd: Community Clam Harvest Day 
 
The Metlakatla Stewardship Society and researchers from Simon Fraser University 
are hosting a community meeting to discuss the results of the 2018 butter clam 
surveys. We would like to invite you to attend. Dinner will be served at the 
meeting.  

RSVP by March 15th by calling Patty Sankey at 250-628-3201 Ext 2027.  We need to know:  
• Will you be attending one, or both events? 
• Do you need to return to Metlakatla after the community meeting on Thursday night?  
• On harvest day, do you need to be picked-up/dropped off in Metlakatla, or Rupert?  
• Do you need harvest equipment? (shovel, bucket etc.) 

 

 
 
Community Meeting  
Join us for a meal, presentation and 
discussion.  
 
Date: Thursday, March 21st, 2019 
Time: 5:30pm (doors open & food served) 
6:00 to 8:00pm (presentation/discussion) 
Location: Nisga'a Hall 
860 3rd Ave W., Prince Rupert 
Transportation: Return transportation to 
Metlakatla provided (if requested).  
 

Community Clam Harvest Day   
New and experienced harvesters welcome. 
Clam digging demonstration provided. RSVP 
to stay informed as details may change.  
 
Date: Saturday, March 23rd, 2019 
Time 7:30 am - depart Metlakatla dock 

   7:50 am - depart Prince Rupert dock 
         12:30 pm - approximate return 
Location: Dundas Point  
Transportation: Transportation to and from 
the beach will be provided.  


